
           business connecƟon guide 
              hƩps://www.iowaworkforcedevelopment.gov/ 

 

 



contact 
This workforce product was funded by a grant awarded by the U.S. Department of Labor’s Employment and Training AdministraƟon. The product 

was created by the recipient and does not necessarily reflect the official posiƟon of the U.S. Department of Labor. The Department of Labor 

makes no guarantees, warranƟes, or assurances of any kind, express or implied, with respect to such informaƟon, including any informaƟon on 

linked sites and including, but not limited to, accuracy of the informaƟon or its completeness, Ɵmeliness, usefulness, adequacy, conƟnued availa-

bility, or ownership. This product is copyrighted by the insƟtuƟon that created it.  Internal use by an organizaƟon and/or personal use by an indi-

vidual for non-commercial purposes is permissible. All other uses require the prior authorizaƟon of the copyright owner. This publicaƟon was 

produced by the Labor Market and Workforce InformaƟon Division of Iowa Workforce Development. Inquiries may be directed to Brent Paulson 

at 515.281.3439 or Brent.Paulson@iwd.iowa.gov. Visit www.iowaworkforcedevelopment.gov/labor-market-informaƟon-division to obtain the 

latest workforce data and trends including this document. Published 11/2024. 


